
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To:  DCO Curtis Han,  DCOS Jim Losi                            10 May 2023 

From:  Eddie Lam, Division Commander                                                Division: South Bay 

  
HIGHLIGHTS: 

1. Operations – Patrols in Redwood City resumes 
2. First Quarterly Division 4 Newsletter published and released 
3. Auxiliary Presence at Pacific Sail and Power Boat Show 2023 
4. New Program Visitor Qualified 
5. Member of Division 4 participated in AUX AIR joint exercise with Civil Air Patrol 

 
HIGHLIGHT DETAILS: 

1. Operations have resumed and several patrols in the port of Redwood City have been 
conducted.    

2. Bravo Zulu to Neil Slawson our SO-PB for publishing and releasing our very first 
quarterly Division 4 Newsletter.  

3. A good collaboration between three Divisions, Division 1, Division 6 and Division 4 to 
staff a boating safety booth alongside the California Department of Waterways 
Boating Safety Division at the Pacific Sail and Power Boat Show held in Port of 
Redwood City for 2023.  Good public affairs event.  My thanks to Divisions 1 and 6! 

4. New Program Visitor received her qualification.   
5. A member of Division 4 – Jimmin Chang – who is a qualified Air Observer participated 

in a joint exercise with the Civil Air Patrol and was able to help spot and take a good 
sharp photo of an abandoned derelict vessel.   
 

PROJECTS:  
• Planning TCO Training for the Summer 
• Patrols will continue 

 
TEMPORARY PROBLEMS:  None 

 
AGENCY INTERACTION: California Department of Waterways Boating Safety Division.  
 
Respectfully,  
Eddie Lam DCDR 


